
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/26/2014 3:34:32 PM 
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Moreland, Cc: Redacted Redacted 

VI4) Chauna (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=C 1 
Bee: 
Subject: East Bay/Pipeline Pathways Update 

Terrie 

As you requested, we are working on a spreadsheet that will provide info on all the cities we 
have been in communication with relative to Pipeline Pathways and I hope to get that to you 
early next week. 

Meanwhile, attached is a chart listing the cities and counties we have been in communication 
with, and (in the middle of the page) the cities where outreach has occurred about the need to 
address vegetation over pipelines. 

The chart also notes that, as a result of the centerline survey conducted in 2013, 43 habitable 
structures were identified in close proximity to the pipeline and requiring removal. Of those, 
17 have been remediated and discussions are underway with the remaining customers. 

We have removed interfering vegetation along 138 miles thus far. 

This past week there were meetings in Danville and Walnut Creek with city officials. We are 
still awaiting the completed memorandum of understanding with Walnut Creek and will 
provide that to you when we have it. 

Key messages: 

•2 2 We are not removing any city trees without an agreement in place with the city. 

•2 2 We are working with cities to understand permitting processes and requirements 
and to try to reach a shared solution about tree removal going forward. 
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•L J We are continuing to meet with private property owners to identify encroachments 
on their property and we are continuing with our process to remove structures and non­
protected trees once we have an agreement in place with the customer. 

•L J We are continuing electric tree trimming work. 

Just FYI, a team from SED (Ken Bruno, Suman Mathews, and Steve Haine) met with PG&E 
engineers in San Ramon last Wednesday to go over the tree root interference studies that we 
commissioned to help assess pipeline impact. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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